STOP PRESS

EDUCATION WEEK CELEBRATIONS ARE STILL ON

When: Wednesday 5th August 2020

What: Each class has prepared a video that you can stream

(more details to follow)

WAIT THERE'S MORE









We're also celebrating BOOK WEEK on Wednesday 5th August

Book Week 2020

Curious Creatures and Wild Minds

Students are invited to dress as a book character. Please keep it simple - pirate costumes can be recycled. Our book fair will operate throughout the day with all classes visiting and students given the opportunity to buy books. Students will be required to make purchases on their own with their class at the book fair.

Unfortunately, due to current Covid-19 guidelines, parents and carers will not be permitted onsite.